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President His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan today received 
condolences on the passing of Sheikha Mahra bint Khaled bin Sultan Al Nahyan. His 
Highness was accompanied at the condolence majlis in Abu Dhabi by H.H. Sheikh 
Tahnoun bin Saeed Al Nahyan and several other sheikhs. 
  
Those present conveyed their sympathies and condolences to the family of the 
deceased, praying that her soul be granted mercy and that her family and loved find 
strength and solace during this time. 
  
Among those extending their condolences were H.H. Sheikh Tahnoun bin Mohammed 
Al Nahyan, Ruler’s Representative in the Al Ain region; H. H. Sheikh Suroor bin 
Mohammed Al Nahyan; H.H. Sheikh Hamdan bin Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan; 
Sheikh Mohammed bin Hamad bin Tahnoon Al Nahyan, Advisor for Special Affairs at 
the Presidential Court; and Sheikh Nahyan bin Mubarak Al Nahyan, Minister of 
Tolerance and Coexistence, along with several sheikhs, high-ranking officials, and 
citizens. 
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